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Visitor Policy 

Visitors are defined as guests who attend meetings with a view to considering 

membership and are welcome to attend club meetings on 3 occasions by paying 

the club night fee. 

 

The PGoB Treasurer will monitor the number of times each person attends as a 

visitor and to remind them at their third visit that it is their final guest pass and 

ensure they have the information they need to apply for membership if they wish 

to. 

 
Attending Events: 

 

► If members are being charged an additional fee for an event (beyond the 

annual membership fee and door charge) the committee will set a 

visitor’s rate for that event which may be higher than the member fee. 

► Visitors may attend the end of year function and Awards night. 

 
Exceptions: 

 
Visitors may participate in the same way our members do except for the following: 

 
► Visitors may not enter or participate in exhibitions or competitions 

and are not eligible for any awards. 

► Visitors may not cast a vote on matters relating to PGoB club business. 
 

Partners/Spouses and family members: 

 
Partners/Spouses and family members of current financial PGoB members may at 

times be invited to join in a PGoB activity or event as our guest – however they 

are not considered visitors and are not constrained to three guests passes. Any 

charges for spouses and family members will always be provided prior to any event. 


